South Carolina
Department of Transportation

P.Q. Box 191
Columbia, S.C. 29202

Daniel P. Fanning, P.E.
Director

INSTRUCTIONAL BULLETIN NO. 94-15-

SUBJECT: Document Fees

Effective Date: August 15, 1994

Supersedes: N/A

RE: Road Engineer - Design’s Memorandum Dated October 5, 1993

The above referenced memorandum’s third paragraph is revised to read as follows:

“A ‘Schedule of Fees’ for items associated with Road Design is attached. All
transactions shall be payment in advance and not on credit in any case. Copies of plan
sheets requested by any government entity shall be provided at no charge. Additional
copies of plan sheets to a government entity should be paid for in accordance with the
‘Schedule of Fees’. Fees for special request, large orders and other documents for
government agencies will be determined on a case by case basis.”

A revised “Schedule of Fees” dated August 18, 1994 is attached for your
information. The remainder of the aforementioned memorandum is still in effect.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

APPROVED: Z%C.

E. S. Fargle
Road Engineer - Design
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